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Office of the Archbishop July 22, 2011

Mr. Gene Church
President
Divine Word Communications
Post Office Box 866
Pensacola, Florida 32591

Dear Mr. Church:

In light of your desire to purchase a non-commercial radio station in Thomasville/Grove Hill in the
Archdiocese of Mobile, and your previous recognition by the Catholic Diocese of Pensacola- Tallahassee
I am happy to extend to Divine Word Communications ecclesiastical approbation to spread the Gospel
and communicate the Catholic faith in our archdiocese. May God bless your endeavors abundantly.

Sincerely in the Lord,

Most Reverend Thomas J. Rodi
Archbishop of Mobile


